LEGAL NOTICE

Board of Fire Commissioners of the Town of Oneonta Fire District.

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that a public hearing pursuant to Not-for-Profit
Law § 404(f) will be conducted on March 14, 2017 at Elm Park Methodist
Church, 401 Chestnut St. Oneonta NY, at 6:00 PM to hear all persons
interested in the question as to whether the Fire District Board of Fire
Commissioners should approve or endorse the formation and incorporation
of a special fire corporation to serve the Fire District. The name of the
proposed fire corporation is the Oneonta Town Fire Department, Inc., the
names of the persons signing the Certificate of Incorporation are Ronald
Peters, Fenando Volpe, and Johna Peachin, the territory the proposed special
fire corporation intends to protect is the entirety of the Town of Oneonta
Fire District.

Dated: February 14, 2017
ERICA LABUZ, Secretary
Town of Oneonta Fire District
PO Box 264
Oneonta New York 13820



